Dear colleague,
 

Accident and Emergency Department Information Sharing Audit 

The Department of Health has commissioned the Centre for Public Innovation (CPI) and Gecko Social Health Outcomes to undertake an audit of all Type 1 A&E hospitals in England and Community Safety Partnerships. This will help ascertain progress in relation to the Coalition Government’s commitment on information sharing and also to help inform policy going forward.
The Coalition Programme states “we will make hospitals share non-confidential information with the police so that they know where gun and knife crime is happening and can target stop and search in gun and knife crime hotspots.” 

The present government is working hard to deliver this commitment by focusing on all forms of violence and on promoting sharing of information between A&Es and CSPs. 

To ensure the success of the audit, we would be grateful if you could support it any way you can – most particularly through encouraging your colleagues in Emergency Departments and Community Safety Partnerships to take time to respond to the survey that will be sent out.
 

If you or any of your colleagues have any questions about the audit, please feel free to contact the Project Manager Mark Napier on 020 7922 7824 or emailmark.napier@publicinnovation.org.uk
 

We thank you in advance for supporting this important piece of work.
 Kind regards,
 Ian Tumelty
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